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We are excited about starting a new tradition at Warren Hills! 

Our October 22nd Fall Parties are being held from 3:15 to 3:45 and this year we are adding a Storybook Character Theme to add to the celebration! Our Warren Hills Staff is doing this to promote the wonderful literacy and reading choices that are available to our students, let them dress as their favorite book character and bring them to life!

We realize that some families may have already purchased costumes for the event, but we encourage as much participation by our students as possible (Please keep in mind that this year the story book character costume is optional.). Our staff will be dressing up for this celebration as well!
Our staff is excited to see what favorite book friends we will see wandering our Warren Hills hallways on October 22nd! 
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